REQUEST FOR QUOTATION NOTICE
ADDENDUM NO: 1

S

1
Amatola

Water-Amanzi

RFQ NO: 051-24/25

SUPPLY AND INSTALL CCTV CAMERAS AT AMATOLA WATER

This ‘Addendum’ is an addition to the above-mentioned RFQ document that were advertised on
Tuesday, 27 August 2024. Any RFQ Document submitted will be deemed to be in accordance with
the original RFQ Document amended in accordance with the following instructions: -

THE FOLLOWING CONSTITUTES A CHANGE TO THE RFQ DOCUMENT:
Please be advised of the following changes in the document;

e Kindly note Form B, B1 & B2 were omitted in the RFQ document advertised,
they have now been included in the new updated document on the Amatola

Water website.

e The briefing that was scheduled to be held on the 03" of September 2024 will
now be held on Monday the 09" of September 2024

e The new closing date for the RFQ will be Friday the 13" of September 2024

BID ENQUIRIES

No telephonic enquiries relating to this RFQ will be entertained. All enquiries regarding this RFQ must
be in writing only and must be directed to: Mr. M. Mhini at mm@amatolawater.co.za (for SCM
enquiries) and Ms. T. Dlamini at tdlamini@amatolawater.co.za (for technical enquiries). Any other
conditions relating to this RFQ document remains the same.

WMae k. DL . 0. Say

N. Nomngangd Date
Acting Chief Finance Officer




